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      NAMPA POLICE DEPARTMENT
  PRESS RELEASE

On 05-20-12, at 09:42 am, an armed robbery occurred at Video Mexico, located at 575 Caldwell Blvd.  Two young Hispanic males entered the store, each were armed with handguns and wearing dark clothing to include; sweatshirts with the hoods up, gloves, sunglasses and bandannas across their face.  
One subject had a “crest” type design on the upper right chest area of the sweatshirt and the other had writing across the front of the sweatshirt.  The subjects gave commands to the female clerk in Spanish, ordering her to lie face down on the ground while they took several undisclosed items.  

There were no injuries in the robbery.

Nampa Police are requesting the public’s help in locating these subjects. Anyone with information is asked to contact Crime Stoppers at 343-COPS or the Nampa Police Department at 465-2257.

If you have any questions please contact:

 Sgt. Tim Randall

Nampa Police Department

randallt@cityofnampa.us

208-468-5596

208-761-9184







